
 

 

January 1, 2025 

Dear Director: 

The National Association of County Human Services Administrators (NACHSA) appreciates 
your past support and asks you to renew your 2025 dues today.  

Last year, NACHSA advocated on behalf of counties on a number of issues and prepared 
NACHSA analyses on budget proposals as well as a post-election brief describing the 
legislative and administrative tools available to the new Republican House, Senate, and 
White House.  

Partnering with NACo, the American Public Human Services Association, the Child Welfare 
League of America, the National Child Support Engagement Association and many others, 
NACHSA focused on two bills to assist families in the child welfare and child support 
systems. The House and Senate passed the measures overwhelmingly and President 
Biden signed the unified bill in early January. The measure increases funding and 
administrative flexibility for IV-B programs and preserves the ability of private contractors 
to continue to assist state and county child support agencies in obtaining and distributing 
child support payments. 

This year, NACHSA will fight against expected threats to federal programs, including 
Medicaid and the Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP). There will be efforts 
to make cuts to both of those programs and others which would not only affect state and 
county financing and administrative mechanisms, but, most importantly, the families 
served by counties. Through the NACHSA e-Alert and anticipated NACHSA webinars, 
county members will have insights into what to expect in those programs and many others. 

NACHSA’s Tom Joseph has also bolstered NACHSA’s advocacy and information efforts by 
hiring Rachel Mackey who was NACo’s Human Services, Education and Veterans Affairs 
lobbyist.  
 
To continue and expand our work, we need you as a dues-paying member. After 21 years of 
no dues increases, the Board has approved a very modest increase, amounting to a $14 
increase for the smallest counties to $215 for counties over 500,000 population. As the 
only national organization focused solely on representing county administrators, NACHSA 
remains a great investment and adds value to the work you do every day. 



Thank you in advance for your support and participation. Enclosed is an invoice which is 
based on county population. If you have any other questions, please contact Tom Joseph 
at tj@paragonlobbying.com or call him at 202.449.0398. 

Sincerely, 

Debbie-Ann Anderson
NACHSA President 
Director, Human Services, Union County, New Jersey 

mailto:tj@paragonlobbying.com


Calendar Year 2025 NACHSA Membership Dues Invoice 

County/State: 

County Population | Membership Dues Rate 

Under 50,000 | $143.00 

Greater than 50,000 but less than 100,000 | $150.00 

Greater than 100,000 but less than 250,000 | $363.00 

Greater than 250,000 but less than 500,000 | $750.00 

Greater than 500,000 | $1,525 

Statewide Assn. of County Human Services Administrators | $1,525 

Contact Information 

Name:  

Title:       

County/Department:  

Address:  

 

Telephone:  

Email: 

Please return this form with your dues to:  

Roxane Somerlot, NACHSA Treasurer 
Marion County Job & Family Services 
363 W. Fairground St. 
Marion, OH 43302 

Please remit payment payable to: NACHSA 

Federal Tax ID: 52-2082778 
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